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SB 1521 gives parents yet another reason to withdraw children from public schools. 

Removing accountability for job performance is a very bad idea. Voters in a school 

district need to have recourse for poor performance, and the 12-month wait-period 

defined in this bill is ridiculous. School boards are elected to take direction from and 

report to the people who elected them and must retain the power to hire and fire. 


